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On 6 March 2025, Ambassador Asazuma invited 7 members of JICA Overseas Cooperation Volunteers (JOCV) 

to his official residence for an activity presentation. The JOCVs are stationed in the different 

regions of Namibia in various sectors including education and local authorities. Each JOCV gave a 

presentation of their assignments in Namibia so far to Ambassador Asazuma who greatly appreciated 

their hard work and ultimate contribution to the enhancement of flourishing bilateral relations 

between Namibia and Japan. Two of the JOCVs who are leaving Namibia by the middle of March after 

the completion of their mission received certificate co-signed by the Ambassador and the relevant 

Namibian government officials being the Minister of Education, Art and Culture and the Mayor of 

Khorixas in appreciation of their invaluable services rendered.  
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